Dear Brother Knights,
| would like to express my sincere gratitude for your unwavering support of our seminarians.

| would also like to extend my appreciation to Father Tyler, the VVocations Director for
Evansville, and Father Caleb from St. Francis Xavier Parish for their insightful presentation
during this year's Vocations Dinner at the State Convention in French Lick. Their accounts of
how the Knights have positively impacted their journeys toward the Priesthood through letters,
phone calls, and acts of support highlight the significance of your contributions to our current
and future seminarians.

Thank you for your continued commitment to this vital cause.
Prayer for Vocations

Father, we're your people, the work of your hands.

So precious are we in your sight that you sent your Son, Jesus.
Jesus calls us to heal the broken-hearted,

to dry the tears of those who mourn, to give hope to those who despair,
and to rejoice in your steadfast love.

We, the baptized, realize our call to serve.

Help us to know how.

Call forth from among us priests, sisters, brothers and lay ministers.
With our hearts you continue to love your people.

We ask this through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son,

who lives and reigns with you and the Holy Spirit,

God forever and ever.

Amen



